

SAPC e-Note



SAPC e-Note: FINAL REMINDER - 2025 PHARMACY ANNUAL FEE TAX INVOICE

Dear Responsible Pharmacist,

FINAL REMINDER – 2025 PHARMACY ANNUAL FEE TAX INVOICE

Please find attached hereto your pharmacy's invoice for the 2025 annual fee. The due date for the 2025 annual fee payment was 2 January 2025. The cut-off date for the 2025 annual fee payment is 30 April 2025. You are kindly reminded to check your pharmacy's SAPC account and pay the account balance in order to avoid removal from the register of pharmacies. If outstanding payments are not received by 30 April 2025, your pharmacy will be eligible for removal from the register of pharmacies.

You can now print your annual fee invoice online via your account on www.sapc.za.org and pay with your credit card and obtain proof of payment immediately. Other payment methods are: Bank Deposit; Credit/debit Card at SAPC offices and Electronic Fund Transfer. If you have already paid, please email us proof of payment to collections@sapc.za.org to ensure allocation of payment into your account.

SAPC Banking Details

Y-number

Beneficiary name
Bank name
Account type
Account number
Branch code
Beneficiary Reference

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) Standard Bank of South Africa Cheque Account 0 1 1 8 8 5 8 6 6 0 1 0 1 4 5

Yours faithfully,

VM Tlala

Registrar/CEO

Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2025 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved. Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Email: customercare@sapc.za.org